
Dear Parents,

SCHOOL WEBSITE

The school website is due to be launched next Wednesday (19th March). Governors and staff have been working very hard, with the much welcomed support of Mr Barry Metcalfe, to design the website. We hope that the website will provide parents with lots of information about activities in school and will be a valuable source of information. I will forward the website address nearer the time!

CLASS 4 ASSEMBLY

As you will be aware from previous newsletters, Class 4’s assembly is due to take place next Thursday (20th March). As this is actually Maundy Thursday, the class will lead an assembly with an Easter theme. Any parents are welcome to attend. After the assembly, Class 4 will be serving hot cross buns and tea or coffee to any visitors who would like to stay. 

FRIENDS OF THE SCHOOL NEWS

A reminder! The friends of the school are organising a  pamper evening this Friday. There are a limited number of tickets left; if you would like to come along, please come into the school office or see Karen Smith.

WORLD BOOK DAY

It was lovely to see so many children (and staff!) dressed up for world book day. The children, as always looked great and arrived a wide variety of costumes. 

Your child should also have brought home a £1 book token for world book day. 

MOVE AND GROOVE

Class 3 have recently attended a ‘Move and Groove’ dance festival at Chipping Campden School. They theme of the dance was ‘fire’ and Mrs Hill has reported that the children performed extremely well and demonstrated very good behaviour throughout the day. Well done Class 3!

SPORT RELIEF

Don’t forget, we will be raising money for Sport Relief on Friday by running or walking a mile around the school grounds. If any one parents would like to join us, please feel free. We will be collecting any donations for Sport Relief on Friday morning.

If it is raining on Friday, the walk will still go ahead. We are suggesting that the children come in their own clothes, Wellington boots, raincoats and hats so that they can still take part. The children should bring their uniforms to change into once they have completed the activity.

PARENTS’ EVENING

Parents’ evenings have been planned for the following dates:

 Thursday 27th March:  (5pm-7.30pm) 

Tuesday 1st April:
     (4pm – 6.30pm)

Please note that the times are slightly different this time. In response to parents comments on the recent questionnaire, we have arranged the first parents’ to start and finish later.  We are also going to be holding the meetings in the hall this year; this is the first time that we will have done this and we would welcome feedback after the event. 

CLASS 4 RESIDENTIAL

DATES FOR THIS TERM

Esatre weekend

holidays

Yours faithfully

K Hoodless

Head teacher
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